
   U of D Jesuit Alumni Mothers’ Club	
 
Dear Alumni Mom,           August 2021 
 
Welcome to an exciting year for our UDJ Alumni Mothers’ Club (AMC).   We are truly excited to 
see you in person as we begin our 28th year as an organization!  WELCOME new alumni moms 
from the Class of 2021!!!  Our 300 plus membership would tell you that there is great value in 
staying in touch with the school, and with all the amazing moms you’ve become friends with 
during your sons’ years at UDJ.     
  
If you are a returning alumni mom, WE WELCOME YOU BACK too!  You already know that joining 
the AMC is easy, and so worth it!  Our activities help us to stay connected to our existing friends 
and help us to make new ones.  We are thrilled to offer events that we know our membership 
loves, and we look forward to some new experiences as they evolve throughout the year!  We are 
a fun group that always welcomes new members so PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD.  Our year of 
activities is coming together!  Here is our calendar so far… 
  
Sun, 9/26  Annual Reunion Mass/Brunch > Welcoming our 2021 Alumni Moms 

Mass starts promptly at 9:30 AM (UDJ Chapel)!!!  Brunch follows at the Detroit Golf 
Club (SEE ATTACHED FLYER FOR DETAILS) 

Sept. – May Ongoing collections for Labre Ministry 
Sat, 11/20  Church Tour and Luncheon…YES!  The AMC Church Tour is back! 
Jan/Feb Labre Service Day(s) – Date(s) TBD   
March  Stay tuned! 
April  Lenten Mass and Reflection - Date TBD   
May   Auction Gift Gathering Party - Date TBD  
 
There are a couple of exciting updates to share… 
 

• We have established the Women for Others Scholarship in memory of Mary Lackamp who 
served in the school’s Student Affairs Office from 1974-2003.  This scholarship creates a 
lasting legacy for our organization.  As we work toward the goal of a fully endowed 
scholarship, the AMC will also make a yearly contribution, as our budget allows.   
 

• Our support of the Labre Ministry at UDJ is expanding!  We will offer expanded opportunities 
for alumni moms including accompanying the boys in this weekly ministry and a special 
service day at UDJ specifically for this important ministry.  More details to follow soon.  

 
So, we’ll kick-off the year with our Annual Reunion Mass and Brunch on Sunday, September 
26th.  Our Mass will take place in the UDJ Chapel.  Then, we will gather at the Detroit Golf Club for 
a delicious brunch and fellowship.  Please send in the enclosed membership form and 
Mass/Brunch RSVP today.  This is going to be a fantastic year!   
 

See you in September and Go Cubs!    Carina Gaynier, AMC President  
 
 
Keep informed and stay in touch with the AMC … 
Monthly class emails:  Expect them around the first weekend of each month (September – May) 
Website: www.uofdjesuit.org/AlumniMothersClub 
Facebook: https://facebook.com/groups/UDJAlumniMothersClub 


